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As we edge closer to the summer months, our thoughts inevitably

turn to summer holidays, which this year, still very much remain in

the balance, in particular, travel abroad. So, if you’re lucky enough

to have already booked your staycation then all the better,

otherwise it is anticipated that these will not only be fully booked

but are also likely to be more expensive than usual. Equally, one

might still be erring on the side of caution and not feel comfortable

enough to venture further afield. Whatever your decision, at least

we are now looking at some resemblance of normality with the

easing of restrictions. 

Welcome to the June edition of our newsletter


